
November-December 2020 

We wish you a wonderful Christmas time 

In October we got a letter from Moscow with greetings from Fr. 

Pavel, Irina and several families from the congregation with 

photos. This photo is Tanyas 2 sons with flowers. 

Irina and father Pavel tell us that the situation in Moscow is 

worsening, with the peak of the pandemic expected in mid-

November. Irinas family, together with Father Pavel, is fine for 

now. But fr. Pavel is on self-isolation again. We hope it gets better 

soon after the peak. We will visit them, when it is possible again. 

 

What I personally have always been happy about at HumanCare 

Russia, which was the reason I went into the work, is that you 

donate directly and not through some unknown intermediaries. 

Elisabeth Louise 

December 2019 



Families in the congregation 

The Russians love their children. They often do without things themselves to make sure that their 
children get the best conditions for growing up and get a good education. Education in particular is 
more expensive in Russia than in Denmark. And education is the way out of poverty. To meet the 
different needs, parents sometimes have to have more than one job at a time. They desperately need 
support. HCR wants to support a number of families. Here are pictures of some of them. 

 
Tanya Vyglezhanova has three sons. She has been in the congregation for a very long time. She 
helps Father Pavel a lot. She is divorced. The children are raised only by Tanya herself. Her 
parents help a little. But it is difficult to get money to suffice for all necessities, rent, food etc.  



Sveta Atroshenko is a widow with 5 

children Kolya, Nastya, Danya, Liza 

and Olya Korotkov 

She has no ordinary work, but one-time 

part-time jobs. Otherwise she gets some 

moderate benefits and charity assistance. 

This family needs help, 

 

 

Also families with both mother and father need help, if they have many children.  

Family of Secrets. Сhildren Sasha, Misha, Nastya, Vanya.  
 

 



 

The Kulakovi-family with four children. 

 

We also want to send a donation to Olga and Ilya 

Korshunovs, who have five children. 

  



Malevich family with four children. They also want to give 

their children the best conditions for growing up. 

 

    A Merry Christmas and 

All the best to all of You  

from the board of    

HumanCare Russia  

humancarerussia.dk/english.html

  

December 2019 
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